Communication : C 39
Committee of the Whole (1)
November 30, 2021

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Age n da Ite m # 2
To: John Britto

Subject: FW: Date and time of upcoming meeting re: Clubhouse developments Inc

Date: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 8:52:17 AM

Hi John,

Please see below.
SF

City of Vaughan | Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca

" VAUGHAN

From: Daniela Villani <keepvaughangreen@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 4:01 PM

To: Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Council@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Date and time of upcoming meeting re: Clubhouse developments Inc

Hello Councillor Carella, Mr. Clerk, Local and Regional Councilors and Mayor Bevilacqua,

As previously communicated, numerous residents are interested in giving a deputation live and
listening in live to the proceedings and have kindly requested that the Committee of the whole re:
Clubhouse developments Inc. (OP 19.014, 7.19.038, 19T-19V007) be rescheduled to an evening
time.

To date we have not received a response to this request. Many residents have taken the time to
request this via email.

This development application remains a concern for residents and over 13,500 residents have signed
the petition opposing this development application (600 signatures in the last week anne)-

The purpose of participatory rights, such as public council meetings and COW meetings involving
residents, are to ensure meaningful participation of involved parties. It is my hope that the city does
not take this lightly. Interested parties deserve adequate time to prepare for and attend the
meeting in person. The meeting date of Nov 30 1pm with less than 2 weeks notice provides little
time to prepare for and limits residents’ ability to participate in a way that is meaningful to them (in
person).

| request a response no later than November 24, 2021 regarding this request. Interested



parties/residents have been BCC'd on this message.
Thank you,

Daniela Costantini
Keep Vaughan Green

Sent from -for Windows



